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Thoughts from Dave – Two months into 2022, our 
Ugandan partners are really cooking. The training sessions 
are feeding hungry church leaders with biblical truths. New 
emerging leaders are being identified and it is a great joy to 
see the Training of Trainers (TOT) teams work together as 
they teach in the central and eastern regions of Uganda.  
 

From time to time, Pastor Abel Segirinya, President of the 
Baptist Union of Uganda, joins the teams and shares the 
vision of creating a new generation of church leaders with 
area pastors. His presence encourages a church wide effort to 
achieve this important goal. 
 

March offers key opportunities for the development of 
biblical leaders. We are on our way to fulfilling the year’s 
goals of 22 training seminars in 2022. Thanks for standing with us in prayer and your support. 
 

TOTs and Training Events 
 

We are grateful for the Trainer of Trainers Group 
as they are initiating seminars in their home 
regions. Keep asking God’s Spirit to empower 
and equip these TOTs as they teach and mentor 
others. 
 

16th -18th February 2022 - Pastors Edison and 
Moses led a Youth Conference in Bulenge – 
Masaka, with help from Elisha from Kampala. 
 

2nd – 4th March 2022 - Pastor George Mike Nam 
organized a training seminar for pastors in 
Northern Oyam, followed by a meeting with the 
Oyam TOTs in South Oyam. 
 

31st March 2022 - Pastor Moses Mukisa will lead 
a pastor’s training/conference in the central region 
town of Buikwe.  
 

Give Thanks With Us 
 

In early February, we received a $25,000 grant 
from the J Russell Foundation for the development 
of emerging leaders in Uganda.  The Foundation’s 
commitment to this vision has been amazing and 
their generous support plays a crucial role in 
fulfilling this vision in the Tororo, Kiboga and 
Kapchorwa areas of Uganda. 
 

 

Peru Update- Pacha Waray is the Quechua ministry of Language, Literacy and Life 
(LLL). Due to COVID-19, their in-person pastoral training was limited in 2021. Now, they 
are ready to burst out into rural Quechua areas. Recently, $1,000 was sent to LLL to prime 
the pump for upcoming events in the CAPAS (Capable Pastors) project. Pray for Felix 
and Humbelina as they creatively develop and teach biblical material to rural pastors.  

Dave’s March 4-22 Ugandan Trip 
 

March 4 – 12:20 pm flight from Harrisburg 
International Airport. 
 

March 5 - 10:30 pm arrival in Entebbe (8 hours 
difference from PA).  
 

March 6 – Speak at Entebbe Baptist Church 
where Pastor Dan serves. 
 

March 7-8 – Time in Kampala to work on 
curriculum and future plans. 
 

March 9-10- Travel to the Buvuma Island for 
meeting with pastors and church leaders. 
 

March 11 – 12 – Partnership work in Kampala. 
 

March 13 – 14 -Kampala Baptist Church TOT 
engagement and mentoring. 
 

March 15 -19 – Travel to and training in Kasese 
for 1st Pastors seminar in Western Uganda. 
 

March 20 – Worship and fellowship at Kampala 
Baptist Church.  
 

March 21 – Final Day in Uganda – leave at 
11:30 pm for USA. 
 

March 22 - Arrive back in Harrisburg, PA at 
10:14 pm after many hours of travel. 
 
 

Left to right – Daudi, Pastor Dan, Pastor Abel and 
Pastor Ronald served as teachers in the recent 
Kiboga training sessions.  


